
C.No.7232/RND-A3/2015

NOTIFICATION No. 27A/2018 DATED:15.02.2018

(Commission’s Website - www.tnpsc.gov.in / www.tnpscexams.net)

ANNOUNCEMENT IN RESPECT OF NOTIFICATION NO.27/2017, DATED 21.11.2017

It is hereby informed that due to Court orders and on instructions from

the Government, the recruitment process for the posts Notified in Notification

No.27/2017, dt.21.11.2017 is withheld untill further orders. Consequently,

the Written Examination for Direct Recruitment to the posts of College

Librarian in Government Arts and Science Colleges, District Library Officer and

Assistant Librarian and Information Officer, which was scheduled to be held on

24.02.2018 FN & AN, is deferred for the time being. All the candidates who

have applied for this recruitment are also being informed individually by the

Commission.
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